
Recycling Fundraiser Event
Saturday, March 3, 2018

9:00AM to 12:00PM
Coppell Center for the Arts

157 S. Moore Road (next to Austin Elementary)

The Coppell Community Chorale is participating with Bubb Fundraising once again to 
help raise money for the chorale and to help you rid your home of unwanted items. 
Items may be in any condition—damaged, non-working, or fully operational. Simply 

bring any donated items listed below to the Coppell Arts Center Parking Lot on March 
3 from 9 am to 12 pm. Your non-cash contributions may also qualify for a tax break 

(donation slips are available). 

Your donations help ensure proper recycling of e-waste and save valuable landfill 
space. Thank you for your participation.

The Coppell Community Chorale is a  501c(3) not-for-profit organization performing under the direction of Joshua Brown.
The choir brings together singers of all ages from Coppell and surrounding areas. Its mission is to promote a greater appreciation 

and enjoyment of quality music throughout the greater Coppell community.

To get more information on the Coppell Community Chorale visit our website 
at www.coppellcommunitychorale.com or contact us at info@coppellcommunitychorale.com 

Questions? Send an email to bethany@coppellcommunitychorale.com
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